From: Lombard supervisor

Sent: 14 April 2021 16:46

To: Vitech Info I

Subject: Feedback
Dear Vitech

I would just like to take the time to express my great gratitude for your engineers working on site at
Lombard Wharf.

Unfortunately, | cannot recall the names of the two other engineers who are currently working on
the bench lighting and attend weekly, they have both been extremely professional and very helpful
whilst on site.

Furthermore, John who was on site today has also been professional, extremely efficient and
proactive with assisting matters on site as well as conducting his UFH Fuse replacements as was his
colleagues who attend Lombard Wharf.

I hope this feedback can be passed onto the 3 separate team members at Vitech who attend
Lombard Wharf to carry out work.

It is a breath of fresh air to still have engineers/contractors attending developments that are
detailed and professional in line of their work and duty.

Kind regards

Building Supervisor

LOMBARD
WHARF

Lombard Wharf, 12 Lombard Road, London SW11 3FU



